
Pedestrians on Princes Street
dodge traffic

Pedestrians on Princes Street have had a fairly hard time over
the years since the tram project began. The area at the east
end of Princes Street is still a mess of road works even
though the council have said it is reopened to traffic, it
seems that they may have forgotten about one vital pedestrian
crossing point.

The crossing leads from the junction of South St Andrew Street
across to the Waverley Mall and on to Waverley Steps. There
does not seem to us to be any alternative route offered.  
There  are  buses,  taxis  and  of  course  tram  tracks  to
negotiate. Do you use this crossing? Send us your comments
below!

We wondered if perhaps the Transport Convenor would like to
reconsider pedestrian safety at this junction? We asked her
for her comments and she said this morning:-“I  asked on
Wednesday for a response from officers as I  unhappy this
crossing is switched off. I hope to have more information for
you later today.”

UPDATE

Councillor Hinds has now issued the following statement:-“The
pedestrian crossing at the junction of Princes Street and
South St Andrew Street is currently closed to accommodate work
on  the  traffic  signalling  system.  It  is  expected  to  be
completed by the 1 of February at the latest and we ask that
people use the other nearby crossing points on Princes Street
until it is fully reopened.”
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This  is  the  latest  map  issued  by  the  council  of  traffic
management in the area.
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